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4th November, 2023 
 
BSE Limited 
Phirojze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
27th Floor, Dalal Street 
Mumbai — 400001 
  
Sub: Intimation under Regulation 39(3) of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015  
 
Dear Sir, 
 

We wish to inform you that International Data Management Limited (“the Company”) has received a request for  
issue of duplicate share certificate as per the following details: 
 
 

Name of 
shareholder 

Folio No.  
 

No of 
shares 

Share 
Certificate 
No. 

Distinctive No. 

From  To  

Chandraprakash 
H. Tani   

13910 100 00013584 68021 68120 

14913 100 00013649 26421 26520 

100 00014349 1043241 1043340 

 
As required under SEBI Circular No. SEBI / HO / MIRSD / MIRSD_RTAMB / P / CIR /2022/8 dated January 25, 2022, 

the Company will issue ’Letter of Confirmation’ after compliance of required formalities. 

 

Please take the above information on record. 

 

Thanking you,  

Yours faithfully, 

For International Data Management Limited 
 
 
  
 
Pradeep Tahiliani 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
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